
 

 

           Mass Times: 

For Daily Mass Times Please Call (402) 643-3421 

Saturday 5:30 pm | Sunday 8:00 am & 10:00 am 

Confession Times: 

Monday thru Friday Confessions will be 20 minutes before 7 am  Mass 

Saturday Confessions will be  from 4:30 to 5:30 p.m.  

Sunday Confessions will be  30 minutes before each Mass 

Msgr. Robert Tucker, Pastor 

Rev. Jamie Hottovy, Priest in Residence 

November 17, 2024 

Volume 71, Number 46 

 Lay ministers: 
   
  Saturday, November 24| 5:30 pm 
  Acolytes:  Tom McHale, Volunteer      
  Servers:  Brodie Mayo , Volunteer 

  Lector:  Ann Dobesh 
 Greeters:  TBA 
  Cantor:  Janelle Smith 
 

  Sunday,  November 25| 8:00 am 
  Acolytes:  Matt Koranda, CJ Novak 
  Servers:  Nicholas Wanetka, Volunteer 

  Lector:  Clare Bierbaum 
  Greeters:  Glen Hochstein, Gary Petersen 
  Cantor:  Jenny Policky 
  

  Sunday, November 25| 10:00 am 
  Acolytes:  Jim Wesely, Keith Wintz 
  Servers:  Matthew Wintz, Jack Owens 

  Lector:  Mark Peery 
  Greeters:  Greeters 4 
  Cantor:    

Mass Intentions: 

MONDAY,   NOVEMBER 18 
7:00 AM: †LEO & JOSEPHINE HAIN/ JEFF & JANET BOHATY 

8:10 AM: †JAY & LOIS SMITH/ TODD & TERRY SMITH 

TUESDAY,  NOVEMBER 19 
7:00 AM :  †DECEASED ZEGER FAMILY/ L. WARNSHOLZ 
8:10 AM: †BETTY SMITH/ KATHY KOESTER 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 20 
7:00 AM :   †VICKI NOVAK/ L. WARNSHOLZ 
8:10 AM:: †SAM HERGERT/ KEN & SANDY SHAW 
 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 21 
7:00 AM: †RAY HOTOVY/ FAMILY 
8:10 AM: †MARIE & LOUIS KOTERA/ CHUCK & SUSAN KOTERA 
 

FRIDAY,   NOVEMBER 22 
7:00 AM: †KENNY CAST/ FAMILY 
8:10 AM: †ALOIS & MARY SAMEK 
 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 24 
8:00 AM: †DECEASED FAMILY/ LAURIE OLSON 
5:30 PM: JESSICA DYBDAL/ JON DYBDALFAMILY 
 

SUNDAY,   NOVEMBER 25 
8:00 AM: †DOROTHY KOTERA/ MARLENE MORGAN 
10:00 AM :  FOR ALL PARISHIONERS 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

33rd Sunday of Ordinary Time,  November 17, 2024 

COLLECTIONS 
 MESSAGE FROM MSGR. TUCKER 

What is God asking of me? 

Our response to the Lord last week 

Tithing:  $ 7960.00      E-tithing: $ .00                             

Other: $ 471.00 

DIFFERENT WAYS OF GIVING TO PARISH 

 We have set a basket next to the 
bulletins this weekend where you 

can place your envelope, 

 E-tithing—See notice on website 
for a form with instructions or in 
back of church in narthex . 

 You can mail your tithing envelopes 

directly to the church at:   

 St. Vincent de Paul Church 

152 Pinewood Ave,                             

Seward, NE  68434 

 

Check out http://formed.org   

Parish Access Code:  XGWYQP 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

Baptism 
Congratulations to Waylon Earnest Lundy, 
son of Angellina Allen, who was baptized on 
Saturday, November 9, 2024.  May Waylon 
always live as a child of God the Father.    

Always check the front section of  the     

bulletin for daily Mass times! 

NEXT SVDP SCHEDULED CHOIR DATE—

Sunday                                        
November 24th @ 10 a.m. Mass. 

Practice will begin @ 9 a.m. in 
music room. 

Dear Parishioners, 

      I made this announcement on Monday, and in case you did not hear it, I 
am presenting this in the bulletin, that we will soon begin a search for a new prin-
cipal for the 2025-26 school year.  Mrs. Denise Ray ( will be retiring after 31 years 
of Catholic education) and will continue to the end of this current school 
year.  There will be a selection committee formed from parents, school staff and 
parish members.  Fr. Stoley, the Diocesan Superintendent will also be a part of 
the process. 

      I am grateful for the blessings Mrs. Ray brought to St. Vincent's in her 
seven years, and those she will continue to share with our students and their 
families through the rest of this school year.  I pray in gratitude for her work and 
ask the Lord's blessings on all her future endeavors.  Please keep the search for a 
new principal in your prayers. 

        There is a lot to look forward to, with the initial success of our Gather 
and Grow campaign.  We are at 40% of our goal, and I am pleased with the gen-
erous contributions, and the excitement that this has generated.  There is a real 
need for a separate and dedicated area for the education of the children of the 
parish.  I wish that the plan could include a gymnasium but that would add anoth-
er $3.4 million to the goal.  The commons area will be twice as big as the area our 
school children are currently using as a gym, and I know it is not the same as a 
gym, but it will be better than what we currently have available for PE.  The im-
portant focus in this campaign is that we are beginning to make changes, and we 
need to continue this attitude.  Each step forward makes the whole better, even 
if the steps seem small.  Again, I thank you for your support of the Gather and 
Grow campaign and I believe God is moving many hearts and great things are 
happening.  God Bless you. 

Msgr. Tucker   

UPCOMING PARISH & SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

NOVEMBER 

17 RCIA—7 pm 

18 K of C Meeting—7:30 pm 

22 Wedding Rehearsal 

23 Wedding—3pm 

24 Baptism 

24 KC Breakfast 

Thank you for your gifts to the Bishop’s Appeal for 

Vocations.  Please contribute to 

help  educate our future priests.  

Your support will help us reach 

out assessed goal of $11,200   

Bishop’s Appeal for Vocations 
2024 

 

This Year’s Goal:  $11,200.00 

Total Pledges:  $ 5,461.00 

Thank you for your gifts  

MINISTRY OF MOM’S 

Come and join us for 

    Knights of  Columbus Pancake 

Breakfast  

SUNDAY, November 24th 

MOM’S MINISTRY  

WEEKLY PLAYGROUP 

8:45-10:45 AM 

Friday, 11/22 – Susie Bogus 
 

Please call or text Anna Codr if you 
have any questions or need a hostess’ 
address. We would love to have you 

and your kid/s join us to play and chat! 

402-802-3905 

Tootsie Roll Drive 
The Knights of Columbus will conclude 
their annual Tootsie Roll Drive by sell-
ing Tootsie Rolls and accepting dona-

tions after Masses on the weekend of November 16-
17. 

Proceeds from the fundraiser go to support programs 
& events which help people with intellectual disabili-
ties in our area. 

Firehawk News 
Last week, Miss Nebraska, 
Raechel Warren, visited the 
school. She gave a presentation 
to the older students, story 
time with the younger students 
and stopped in to say Hi to the 
Pre-K. Later she had story time 
at Chapter's Books & Gifts in 
support of our school Book 
Fair. A percent of the proceeds from her time at the 
book store benefited our school library. 

Also, we would like to thank everyone who helped sup-
port our Book Fair, it was a great success. We earned 
$720 in credit at the bookstore to purchase books as 
well as $465 in cash donations and 35 books were pur-
chased and donated directly to the school library. This is 
double what we have made in the past several years 
and will go a long way in providing wonderful new 
books for the school kids to check out. 

Thank you so much for your generosity and support of 
our school!                                          -Ms. Tania, School 

The next 4th degree  Knights Social will be 
held December 1st at 12 PM at the Pizza 

Kitchen in Milford Nebraska.  They will be 
serving a delicious buffet. 

St. Vincent de Paul School is Hiring!  

Looking for a college age student or older, male or 
female, to supervise our after school extended      

daycare. Hours are 3:15 PM - about 5:15 PM Monday 
through Friday, or days when school is in session.  

Must be CPR and First Aid trained, and willing to have 
a background check and fingerprints. Also a few hours 

of online training.  

Pay is $14.00 an hour. Please contact Denise Ray @ 
denise-ray@cdolinc.net if interested. Start date is  

Jan. 7, 2025 

Come spend an hour with the Lord! 

We are in need of someone to sign up for the 8-9pm 
Wednesday Adoration hour by December or sooner. 
Please call/text Tania at 643-5401 if you are available 

to spend this hour with Jesus each Wednesday. 

PCCW Annual Christmas     
Appreciation Party  

The PCCW Annual Christmas Appreciation 
Party will be held on Monday Dec. 9th   There 
will be a social time starting at 6 followed by 

a dinner at 6:30 in the social hall.  ALL    
women of the parish are invited and          

encouraged to come!   

A Signup sheet is located in the narthex.  

http://www.formed.org
mailto:denise-ray@cdolinc.net

